





March 25, 2002

Mr. Yank Berry Slot 436 P. O. Box 59223 Naussa, Bahamas

Dear Yank,

A mere thank you seems somehow inadequate, but we are *truly* grateful to you for your support, as a Founders Club Member, in allowing ChildhelpUSA® to become a major beneficiary of *Celebrity Fight Night* this year. This is so important to Childhelp right now as we launch our capital campaign to build our much-needed Arizona Village. This was an answer to our prayers.

By opening your arms and joining hands with us, thousands of children who have fallen victim to abuse and neglect will find a safe haven in which to start healing with love to become whole again. Bless your caring heart for making this dream come true.

Thank you again for your magnificent heart. God bless you!

For the love of a child,

Sara O'Meara Chairman/CEO

/jmm

Avonne Fedderson